
February 20, 2002

NOTE TO: Rob Gregger
Radiological Health Branch
State of California

FROM: Dennis Sollenberger, Senior Health Physicist /RA/
Office of State and Tribal Programs

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE TO THE DIAGNOSTIC AND THERAPEUTIC NUCLEAR
MEDICINE COURSE (H-304)

Subsequent to the issuance of the STP letter (STP-02-010) you submitted the applications for
five staff from California.  All have been accepted and registered for the course and should
follow the instructions in the STP letter.  The individuals are:

Don Oestrele
C. J. Salgado
K. Arunika Hewadikarami
Ed Gloor
Ira Schneider

If you have any questions on this information, please contact me at 301-415-2819 or Brenda
Usilton at 301-415-2348.


